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Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P. O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 

November 28, 2023 

VIA RESS AND EMAIL 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Nancy Marconi: 

Re:   Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2023-0092 
2022 Utility Earnings and Disposition of Deferral & Variance Account 
Balances - Application and Evidence - Updated Exhibit  

In accordance with the Settlement Proposal filed in the above noted proceeding, 
enclosed please find an update to Exhibit E, Tab 1, Schedule 2.  

Exhibit Update 
Exhibit E, Tab 1, Schedule 2, 
line 9  

A revision to the 2021 Unaccounted for Gas (UFG) costs 
that were understated in the prior year deferral account 
calculation.  The difference between 2021 and 2022 UFG 
cost is now smaller than had originally been filed. No 
updated clearance of the 2021 account is being sought. 

In the event that you have any questions on the above or would like to discuss in more 
detail, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Wathy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 

cc.:  D. Stevens (Aird & Berlis) 
EB-2023-0092 Intervenors 
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